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All About Me 

& 
Back to School 

Parents and Students 
We are so excited to start our 2024-2025 school year! Our new school year will start on 
Thursday, August 1, 2024. We can’t wait to see what this year has to offer for all our 

students, teachers and parents! It is going to be an awesome year!! 

Friendly Reminders:  
• Labor Day: We will be closed on 

Mon, Sept 2nd.  
• Uniforms start on Thursday, 

August 1st.  
• We do not allow bookbags in the 

classrooms. Extra clothes must be 
labeled in a zip lock bag.  

  

Parent’s Corner 
Resources for learning websites:  

Check these out! 
 

www.abcmouse.com 
www.abcya.com 

 
These sites will assist in your child’s early 

literacy development and help them to gain 
confidence with their letter and letter 

sound recognition skills.  
 

10 Back to School Tips 
1. Tour the school 
2. Meet your child’s teacher 
3. Start bedtime routines early 
4. Be positive about school 
5. Talk and prepare your child 

about school 
6. Establish healthy eating habits 
7. Have patients with your 

preschooler 
8. Order school supplies 
9. Label everything for your child 
10. Read books to your child about 

starting school 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Everett S. 8/2         Allie 8/7            
Ms. Bethany 8/8         Falia 8/11 
Lael 8/13    Ms. Hannah G 8/14        
Ms. Robyn 8/16    Ms. Gracie 8/19 
Hayes 8/20          Soula 8/20 
GianLuke 8/23         Elizabeth 8/24 
Ellerie 8/26          Kyler 8/26 
Blakely 8/27          Maverick 8/28                       
Liam W 8/29          Luke B 8/29 
 

Announcements 
• Academics start on Monday, 

August 5th.  
• Extracurriculars will start on 

Monday, August 5th. We are 
featuring Culinary Arts, 
World Language, World 
Travels and Dance.  

http://www.abcmouse.com/
http://www.abcya.com/

